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Introduction

We are excited to share some wonderful news and events from our home. Summer
is here, and we cannot wait for plenty of sunny days and enjoyable outings. This
season brings a renewed spirit and countless opportunities for fun and connection.
Stay tuned for the exciting activities we have planned!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Monica Boldeata
Care Home Manager

Chelsea Flower Show

In celebration of our love for flowers and a hint of friendly competition, we organised
a floral display contest between the two floors of our home. Well done to everyone
who participated!

Our home continues to radiate vibrancy and beauty thanks to the wonderful flower
arrangements created by our residents. Whether using artificial or fresh flowers, their
creativity results in stunning displays that enhance our environment.

VE Week Celebrations

To mark the 80th anniversary of VE Day, we organised a week filled with events
reflecting the spirit of the era surrounding the end of World War II. 

On Monday, our residents baked carrot cookies following recipes reminiscent of
those used during the war.

On Tuesday, Paul Hunt entertained us with a talk about his collection of WW2
memorabilia, inviting questions from the audience. 

Wednesday’s gathering encouraged residents, staff, and visitors to reminisce and
share personal stories or photographs from VE Day celebrations, with newspapers
from that time for reference. 

On Thursday, we observed a poignant two-minute silence, joined by local church
members who played the Last Post and Reveille on the bugle, culminating in a
moving service of thanksgiving. 

Friday saw us welcome The Searchlight Reenactors, who showcased some
fabulous 1940s-style dancing, accompanied by music of the time. 

We kept the festivities going with a Cockney knees-up on Saturday, led by the
fantastic Joanna Lee, who had everyone singing, dancing, and waving flags—a
perfect conclusion to our VE Day celebrations.

Outings to the Garden Centre

With the arrival of warmer weather, we seized the opportunity to spend time in our
lovely gardens and also ventured out to the local garden centre for some tea and a
delicious bun. Many of our residents were eager to soak up some much-needed
sunshine and fresh air.

Easter Festivities

With the cheerful assistance of the Easter Bunny and Easter Chick, we invited local
residents and schoolchildren to join us for our annual Easter egg hunt.

When the big day arrived, we welcomed numerous visitors who enjoyed the fun and
games planned for the occasion. Our staff were on hand to guide everyone through
the activities while having fun themselves. The Easter Bunny and Chick kept a
watchful eye over the vibrant afternoon. On Easter Sunday, we hosted an Easter
parade where the hats crafted by our residents were displayed for a judging panel.

With Brian Shaw providing entertainment, our residents danced and sang their way
through a delightful afternoon.

Musical Moments

Musical Moments visits us weekly on Tuesdays, providing enjoyable music sessions
for our residents. Their engaging activities fill the room with joy as residents, staff,
and visitors sing and move together, creating a truly delightful atmosphere.

National Wear Your PJ to Work Day

Staff participated in the National Wear Your Pajamas to Work Day, injecting a bit of
fun into the routine. We even offered prizes for the best four contenders since it was
too challenging to choose just one winner.

Mother’s Day

Our Mothering Sunday celebrations commenced with a delightful Coffee and Tea
morning, allowing residents to enjoy the company of their loved ones. In the
afternoon, we hosted a splendid afternoon tea accompanied by entertainment from
the fantastic Tessa, who had everyone dancing and singing along. It was a
heartwarming day filled with joy and laughter.

Zoolab Visit

We were thrilled to host a unique pet therapy experience featuring an array of
reptiles. Residents and staff were introduced to fascinating creatures like Giant
African land snails, hissing cockroaches, tarantulas, and snakes. Everyone enjoyed
the chance to get close to these extraordinary animals and we look forward to
welcoming them back in the future.

https://mailchi.mp/99bd84e6d8ef/summer-2025-quarterly-newsletter?e=b083e1db92
https://www.beaumontmanorcare.co.uk/
http://eepurl.com/hM-og9


Incredible Eggs

In March, we received an exciting delivery of duck eggs to hatch. Within just a few
days, the first ducklings began to peep out into the world, much to the delight of our
residents. They thoroughly enjoyed watching the little ones waddling around their
pen and the cheerful chirping that greeted us each morning. As the days went by,
the ducklings grew larger, and many residents relished the opportunity to cradle
them in their arms. After ten days, the company that supplied us with the eggs was
scheduled to collect them. Fortunately, a generous visitor agreed to take all the
ducklings home, allowing us to receive regular updates on their new adventure.

Tendering All-Male Choir

One of our residents’ favourite forms of entertainment is the Tendering All-Male
Choir. The beautiful harmonies they deliver never fail to lift spirits, and we always
look forward to their return.

Seated Exercise Classes

Every Monday, Oscar from Gfitness leads our seated exercise sessions. These
gentle classes are tailored to keep our residents active and energised, offering
movements and stretches suitable for all abilities, allowing our residents to proceed
at their own pace.

Staff News & Celebrations

On the 12th of May, we celebrated International Nurses Day. We made sure to show
our appreciation to all our hard working Nurses here at Beaumont Manor. 

Congratulations to Lia on the birth of her beautiful baby boy on 24th March!

Additionally, we extend our best wishes to Sue and Andy on their marriage on 14th
June.

Facebook Page

Make sure to check out our Beaumont Manor Care Home Facebook Page and
give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently
on this platform.

Leave A Review

Please check out the reviews we have had recently. If you think we do a good job,
you can pick up a card from reception or complete a review online.

The reviews are like trip advisor, they support other families to make the right choice
when choosing a care home and additionally we share all reviews with staff.

If you think we do a good job, please write a review, our aim is to get the highest
score of 10!

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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